
  
BEULAH UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 

Sunday, 18th June, 2017 
 
 

 Today:          10.30am: Dr Alun Jones, with the celebration of 
  Holy Communion 
All-Age Junior Church - Feasts and Festivals: there will be a 
church picnic and ‘messing about in tents’. 
 Coffee served in Canolfan after service 
 7.15pm: Youth Fellowship 
Monday: 10.00am: Miss Tilley’s Community Café  
 2.00pm: Women’s Fellowship 
 7.30pm: Church Meeting 
Tuesday: 10.00am: Miss Tilley’s Community Café  
Wednesday    10.30am: Mid-Week Meeting Point  
 10.30am: Church Office 
Friday: 3.15pm: Youth Drop-In 
Saturday: 10.15am: WRB Prayers at St Mary’s Parish 

Church, Whitchurch  
Sunday: 10.30am: ‘Fair Trade Worship Group’ with Mr 

Aled Pickard  
 Coffee served in Canolfan after service 
 7.15pm: Youth Fellowship  
 
Creche Facilities are available in the Whittaker Lounge at the 

back of the church. 
   
The flowers today are donated by Mair Haywood in memory of 

Alan, and arranged by Heather Bishop 
 

Church Secretary: Mrs Louise Morgan: 07773 648730  
 
 
 



 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Sunday, 18th June, 2017 

CROSSROADS DEADLINE: for the July /August edition – please give 
your contributions to Colin Grimes by the end of today, please. 
DEFIBRILLATOR TRAINING:  A further training session is being 
arranged on either Wednesday 12th or 19th July. Please sign up stating 
your preferred dated as soon as possible. The defibrillator is currently 
sited in the Co-op while the logistics of attaching the cabinet to our wall 
are sorted out. 
CHURCH MEETING: Please note that as previous dates have clashed 
with other events, the date of the next Church Meeting has been 
changed to Monday, June 19th at 7.30pm. Agendas are available after 
the service today. 
‘BEULAH GOES CAMPING: 8th-10th September, Pembrey Country 
Park – hear more about it in Canolfan garden after the service today, 
where there will be tents!’ 
YOUTH FELLOWSHIP SOUP & SANDWICH LUNCH: This has been 
cancelled as it was intended to raise funds for the YF Caldey Retreat in 
August, which has now been cancelled by the Abbey as the Guest 
House has had to be closed for the summer. 
PARADISE RUN: Volunteers are again urgently needed to go out on 
the Run. Each team’s turn comes round every 5 weeks. Please speak 
to Elaine Edwards if you are interested. 
EVENTS AT CITY URC: We have received an invitation to a wine quiz 
on Friday, June 23rd. Please see Louise for more details – names for 
this have to be received by June 19th.  
HOLIDAY CLUB, Tuesday 25th July & Tuesday 1st August3: For 
children aged 7-11, these will run from 10.00am-3.00pm. Programmes 
and Leaders are in place, but volunteer helpers are needed for both of 
these two dates. Please speak to Andy Wales or Pat Ruddock if you are 
interested in helping. 
FESTIVAL SATURDAY, JULY 1st: please sign the lists in the porch if 
you can help on the KIN Cake Stall, or with refreshments in Canolfan or 
The Whittaker Lounge. 

 
 


